
In the strongest language, I oppose SB2307!  Please do not give your support to this bill.

So much is wrong with this bill. The 2023 ND legislature addressed this issue and made 
changes to the state law. It's ridiculous that ND legislators are AGAIN trying to censor 
materials in our libraries. It infuriates me to think of the huge waste of the time and money 
going into SB2307. It infuriates me to think of the huge potential burden it would dump onto 
library staffs. And onto the ND Attorney General's office.

I firmly believe that parents, not the government, should supervise the book choices and 
reading materials of their own children.  

Libraries provide ENRICHMENT to every community. Libraries are NOT a danger to our 
children. Libraries provide an immense positive influence on our lives from childhood through 
adulthood. Librarians are trusted professionals, not the enemy. 

STOP attacking libraries. STOP wasting time and money. Oppose SB2307.

Michele Doyle
Mandan, ND
Patron of Morton Mandan Public Library


